
16 Sep 2020, 14:33

From: Edward Hasbrouck <edward@hasbrouck.org>
To: NCoS FOIA <FOIA@inspire2serve.gov>
Subject: Re: FOIA request, expedited processing requested
Copies to: Peter Morgan <Peter.M.Morgan@inspire2serve.gov>
Date sent: Wed, 16 Sep 2020 14:33:44 -0700

On 16 Sep 2020 at 20:57, "NCoS FOIA" <NCoS FOIA <FOIA@inspire2serve.gov>>
wrote:

> As has been posted on our website, the Commission is unable to accept FOIA
> requests after Friday, September 11.

As I stated in my request, I am aware of this statement on the
Commission's Web site. However, promulgating regulations or amending the
FOIA statute requires more than posting a notice on an agency Web site.

If you are denying my request, please provide notice of the denial,
identifying the person responsible for the denial, the provisions of the
FOIA statute and the Commission's regulations that they believe provide a
basis for the denial, and specifying my rights to appeal the denial.

Peace,

Edward Hasbrouck


